
FROM:  Dan and Janet Blair 
              PO Box 330 
              Joseph, OR  97846-0330 
DATE:    June 17, 2019 
 
THIS IS A POST-SCRIPT TO OUR COMMENT FILED EARLIER 
TODAY: 
 
We understand there is a proposed amendment to SB 723 that 
would grant a loophole to the banning of coyote killing 
contests, and it appears to be a loophole big enough to drive a 
Mack truck through.  Probably most of the coyote-killing 
contests are put on by groups or organizations, so exempting 
the members of such organizations would in effect nullify much 
of SB 723. 
 
Please do not allow this cleverly-worded amendment to be 
attached to SB 723.  It smacks of lobbying, and certainly doesn't 
remove our initial objections to such contests, that is: they are 
an affront to ethical hunters everywhere, and serve no 
scientific purpose. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Dan & Jan Blair 

jandanbee@gmail.com 
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